
Supporting Our Businesses – Your Perception and Views 
– West Sussex County Council Cybercrime/Online Safety 
Survey 
 
The Community Safety & Wellbeing Team at the County Council have launched 
two surveys in order to gather feedback about perceptions and experiences of 
cybercrime/online safety across West Sussex over the last 12 months from a 
business and personal perspective. Your response to this survey will help 
influence how we at the County Council shape our cybercrime/ online safety 
support work in order to help local businesses in the future. 
 
You will have 5 weeks in order to complete the survey. The survey will close at 
midnight on Monday 19th November, 2018. 
 

If you are a business owner/manager, aged 18 or above, then please follow the 
link below to complete our cybercrime/online safety survey for businesses and 
organisations. We need your help to be able to better support our work with 
the business community. 
 
Cybercrime/Online Safety Survey for Businesses & Organisations – 
https://haveyoursay.westsussex.gov.uk/communities-public-
protection/cybercrimebusiness/ 
 
In addition, we are also seeking feedback from the wider West Sussex 
population. If you are not a business owner / manager, then please follow the 
link below to complete our Personal Use Cybercrime/Online Safety Survey.  
 
Personal Use Cybercrime/Online Safety Survey Link – 
https://haveyoursay.westsussex.gov.uk/communities-public-
protection/cybercrime/ 
 
We look forward to your responses. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Community Safety & Wellbeing Team, West Sussex County Council 
 


